
INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF FARMINGDALE 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
PLEASE BE ADVISED that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of the Inc. 
Village of Farmingdale on Monday, March 1, 2021 at 8:00 p.m. for the application for funding 
from the Nassau County Office of Housing and Intergovernmental Affairs, under its 47th 
year program. 
 
The link to the Zoom meeting with be posted on the Farmingdale Village website, 
www.farmingdalevillage.com.  All parties in interest and citizens will be given an opportunity 
to be heard at such hearing. 
 
 

BY ORDER OF THE 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
BRIAN HARTY, ADMINISTRATOR 

VILLAGE CLERK/TREASURER 
 

DATED:  February 10, 2021 
 
 

http://www.farmingdalevillage.com/

